
 

 

Media Release 
Work Begins on Change Room 
 3 July 2017 

Works will commence this week on the upgrade to the Wycheproof Pool change room facility 
beginning with the demolition of the old facility.  

Council awarded the contract for this project to Noonan Builders at its Ordinary Meeting on 14 June 
2017 and has received funding from both the Federal Government ($200,000) and State Government 
($200,000) for the new change rooms.  

“As the old facility is removed there will be a noticeable change in how the sporting precinct in 
Wycheproof looks. It will be a short term hole in the visual appearance of the area but we will soon 
have an exciting new facility for all to enjoy”, said Mayor, Cr David Pollard.  

Work on the new change facility is expected to be completed in time for the pool season later in the 
year.  

 

 

 

  

End release  
For further information contact Media and Communications Officer, Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520 or 
tfitzgibbon@buloke.vic.gov.au 
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